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The Secretary to the President of Sri Lanka
to the High Commissioner of Canada

Colombo, June 17, 1982
Excellency,

1 have the honour to refer to your letter of 17 June 1982, which reads as follows:

"(Sec Canadian letter of June 17, 1982)"

1 have the honour to state that the foregoing is acceptable to the Governmentof the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka and that Your Excellency's Noteand MY rePlY thereto, shall constitue an Agreement between our two Governments,
which shail enter into force, on the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my hîghest consideration.

W. M. P. B. MENIKDIWELA
Secretary to the President

HiS Excellency Mr. R.W. Clark,
High Conimissioner for Canada in Sri Lanka,
Colombo.


